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St. Michael’s C of E Infant School 

Newsletter 

World Book Day 

Last week we celebrated World Book Day and we were so impressed with the costumes 

that we saw the children in.  We had The Hungry Caterpillar, the Snail and the Whale,  

Matilda and Stick Man - it was wonderful to see the children so excited and engaged.  

There were a few Wally’s around too!   

The children from different year groups enjoyed pairing up together and sharing stories 

with one another. It was lovely to see the older children reading to the younger children 

and starting to build relationships together.   
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Parent Workshop 

Following on from the last two parent 

workshops, Miss Sheret will be 

presenting another workshop to support 

parents at home with ‘meltdowns’. This 

workshop will be on Tuesday 12th March 

at 9:00am until 10:00am. Please let us 

know if you would like to attend the 

workshop by emailing the school office. 
 

Diary Dates for the Spring Term 2024 

Tuesday 12th – Parent Workshop at 

9:00am 

Tuesday 12th – Year 2 Maths 

presentation at 3:30pm  

Wednesday 13th - Year R visit from 

Miller’s Ark 

Friday 15th – MUFTI DAY for Comic 

Relief 

Tuesday 26th – FOSM Easter Raffle and 

Year R Maths Presentation 

Thursday 28th – FOSM Easter Bake Off 

Thursday 28th 2:00 Easter church service  

Thursday 28th – Last day of the term 

 

 

 

Maths Information Sessions for Parents 

We would like to invite parents from each year group to a Maths information session. The 

information sessions will take place in your child’s classroom and we will offer a crèche facility 

for children who attend the school only. The Year 2 Maths information session will take place 

on Tuesday 12th March at 3:30-4:00pm. If you would like your child to attend the crèche then 

please let the school office know please. The crèche will be offered free of charge and, as there 

are only limited spaces, we are asking that you do not send your child if you have not booked 

them a space. 

The Year R workshop will be held on 26th March 3:30-4pm 

The Year 1 workshop will be in April and we will confirm this date shortly. 

 

 

Collective Worship 

This week in Collective Worship, we have been 

thinking about our favourite books.  I shared 

some of my favourite children’s books with the 

children, including a very old book that I used to 

have read to me as child! 

The children thought about their own favourite 

books and why they were special to them. 

Parents’ Forum 

There will be a Parents’ Forum to discuss the 

new, updated school behaviour policy on 

Wednesday 27th March at 7:30pm. The forum 

will be held on Zoom. We will send out a 

Zoom invitation a few days before and will 

ask parents to let us know if they are able to 

attend. 

Toys and other objects in school 

There has been a significant increase in 

children bringing in items from home. 

These might be toys, trading cards or 

jewellery. These items can become a 

distraction for lots of the children and 

may become lost or broken.  

It also causes the children distress when 

the staff have to ask them to put the 

items away or, in some cases, remove 

them completely. 

Please make sure your child keeps their 

special items at home. Thank you.  

 


